PUBLIC NOTICE

The City of Danville, Virginia will complete its general reassessment June 2012 and is
currently seeking interested citizens to serve on the Real Estate Board of Equalization.

Applicants for the above must be a citizen of and a freeholder in the City of Danville.
Appraisal knowledge is preferred. Pursuant to §58.1-3374 of the Code of Virginia,
1950, as amended, interested applicants are required to attend a basic 4 hour course
of instruction in Danville offered by the Department of Taxation in order to become
eligible to be appointed by the Judge of the Circuit Court to serve on the Board. The
training will provide an overview of the real estate tax system in Virginia and the role of
the equalization board. The City will be responsible for scheduling and all costs related
to the mandatory course.

Interested applicants should contact Susan DeMasi, City Clerk, Municipal Building,
427 Patton Street, Room 428, Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., telephone
number 434-797-8928 or email at sdemasi@ci.danville.va.us., by January 31, 2012.

BY AUTHORITY OF THE COUNCIL
City of Danville, Virginia
Susan M. DeMasi, City Clerk




